
Report to Mayor and Council 

September 2017 

 

 

 Rounds 

  August  YTD 

2011  5,741  20,798 

 

2012  5,351  26,323 

 

2013  5,541  23,018 

 

2014                5,022  21,883 

 

2015  5,293               20,363 

 

2016  4,474  20,591 

 

2017  2,998  17,035 

 

 

Effects of the July flood are still lingering but the course has started to show significant 

signs of recovery.  All renovated bunkers have been repaired except the back bunker on 

9.  We will address it later in the fall as it requires extensive work. 

 

The new patio tables and chairs have been placed on the patio and are available for use. 

 

Green aerifcation is taking place this week.  It has been posted on the doors and on the 

phone greeting for the last 2 weeks.  We’re also reminding players when they call in for 

tee times.  Weather following aerifcation looks good and should aid in a speedy recovery. 

 


